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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
March 12, 2020 
 
Please see the below statement from the Iditarod Trail Committee regarding COVID-19: 
 
In consultation with the chief medical officer for the State of Alaska and recommendations put 
forth by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and the World Health Organization in 
response to COVID-19, the Iditarod has decided to postpone both the Meet the Mushers event 
on March 21 and its Awards Banquet on March 22 in Nome. This decision was made in the best 
interest of public health. All other elements of the race are continuing as planned; however, 
they will be limited to essential race personnel.  
 
The Iditarod will continue to monitor and make adjustments as needed and encourages 
everyone to follow the guidelines and protocols put forth by public health officials. 
 
For continuous updates on Iditarod XLVIII, visit www.iditarod.com.  
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